
From: Adams, Marcia S.
To: Hamilton,Beverly G <Hamilton_BeverlyG@scdps.state.sc.us> 

Date: 8/14/2002 4:44:57 PM
Subject: RE: DL price

We should charge $3.00. We are issuing a duplicate license in either case.

-----Original Message-----
From: Hamilton,Beverly G
Sent: Tuesday, August 13, 2002 5:56 PM
To: Adams, Marcia S.
Cc: Uswa, Wanda P.
Subject: DL price

It was brought to my attention recently from clerks that were floating during the roll-out time that different offices are 
charging different amounts for replacing a broken DL. They reported to me that if a person walks in to replace a driver's 
license that is broken that is in hand, they are being charged $12.50. But, if the person reports that the license has 
been lost, the fee is $3.00. This does seem extremely stupid, but I am sure it is true. But, more importantly, I need to 
make sure that all offices are charging the same amount for the same transaction. So, which should it be?
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